
February Newsletter 2025 

Greetings from your Heatherwood HOA Board! Just think, one more cold month and we can think about 
Spring!  We had a few warm days in February, but more winter like days are ahead so we may need 
more snow removal.  For some indoor fun, enjoy the Overland Park boat show and Home & Garden 
Remodeling shows! 

 We have two new Heatherwood Greeters that will welcome new residents to Heatherwood.  Jo 
Warmuth and Peggy Ferguson have volunteered to accept this position.  Rosemary has decided to step 
down after doing this for many years.  We are grateful to Jo and Peggy for your help. 

Reminder to Residents, all Holiday lights & Christmas decorations should be turned off by February 28, 
2025!  

New Handyman serving our neighborhood. Johnny Middleton, fireman in Shawnee, son of Steve and 
Janice Middleton, residents of Heatherwood, will work on projects around your house. Example of 
services: Carpentry, plumbing, general repairs, interior painting, basic remodeling, holiday lights to 
name a few. Contact him for a more extensive list of services.  Big or small, give him a call 913-271-9135 
Email kbhandymansolutions12@yahoo.com 

Update from Lawns & Grounds Director: Annette Glary - Well, snow season is not done and either is 
Horizon Lawn company. They will be back out when we have 2 inches of snow or more. They will do 
your driveway and sidewalks. If a vehicle is in the  driveway they will clean the one open side, maybe not 
on the first pass, but they will be back. Thank you all for your patience and understanding as we clear 
approximately 200 driveways in our neighborhood! 

Exciting news, Heatherwood is considering creating a Garden Club. We have several people interested 
and will meet soon to discuss how that group will contribute. Anyone interested should contact Annette 
Glary at Heatherwoodgrounds@gmail.com.  

Update from Cindy Hunter, vice president. We started plans for the Spring Social at YaYa’s 
Restaurant in Corbin Square on April 17, 2025 from 4:00-6:00pm. Invitations with RSVP will be 
sent out next month. We chose the date of May 15, 16, 17 for the spring neighborhood garage 
sales.  Anyone interested in helping please contact Cindy Hunter  913-707-3835  
 
Please check with your neighbors to ensure they are getting our emails & monthly newsletters 
sent out by Communications coordinator Paul Finster!  
 

Last Word… Happy Valentine’s Day - Stay warm and stay safe! For those of you 
spending some time in Florida or other warm locations, enjoy, you picked a perfect time to be 
gone! See you in the Spring! 

 
     Sincerely, Greg Hunter President 
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